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S1 Bridging Course & Parents Day
18-28 August 2021

Pre-S1 English Bridging Course on 18 — 27 August
2021 gave our new S1 students a taste of second-
ary school life and prepared them for the English
learning environment in our school. The course
was taught by native English-speaking tutors and
students had a great time making new friends
and learning in English. There were happy faces
all around the campus. On 28 August 2021,
parents of S1 students came to the S1 Parents’
Day to gain a better understanding of the school
culture and learn skills needed to be parents of
secondary students.

Form Assembly
2 September 2021

S1-6 students participated in their corre-
sponding Form Assembly on the second day of
school. They learned about their missions to
be accomplished for this year.

S1 — Be Polite and Self-Disciplined
S2 — Care for Others

S3 — Have a Growth Mindset

S4 — Be committed

S5 — Set Meaningful Goals

S6 — Strive for Excellence

School Year Commencement

1 September 2021

Our students attended the school re-opening
ceremony on the first day of school. During
the ceremony, Mr. Tam, the Principal
introduced the new teachers to the students
and delivered a speech on “Actualizing our
Dreams”. Ms. Cheung, the Vice Principal,
announced the names of students winning
Poon Shun Kwok Model Student Award and
Cognitio College Alumni Association Scholar-
ship for Creativity (2020-2021).

6 MUK HUNG STREET, KOWLOON
CITY, KOWLOON.

23231741, 23231742
http://www.cckln.edu.hk

Principal’ s Message

Welcome to the newsletter of
Cognitio College (Kowloon). This is
a place where | would like to
express my appreciation for all my
endearing students, applaud their
hard work and dedication to both
academic and non-academic activi-
ties, as well as share such joy with
all of you. In other words, this
serves as a communication
channel among us, whether you
are a parent, alumnus or a stake-
holder.

This is an exciting year for me as a
new member of this caring home. |
find my colleagues here compe-
tent, professional and supportive.
Under their guidance and facilita-
tion, | am sure that our students
can realize their potential to the
fullest.

Let us join hand-in-hand to strive
for the best of our students. Thank
you for your trust and support for
the school. We welcome your
comments and enquiries and
please feel free to contact us.



